Small group discussion during the retreat of the Central District.

Church and Society

This year the Christian Education Department has
developed a workers’ retreat focusing on the ways
in which the Church intersects and engages with
the government. Last year, Kenya held a national
election, which brought instability, unease, and
uncertainty to many people throughout the
country. In light of that experience, these retreats
aim to address the issues of how elections can be
used to bring peace and justice into our
communities.

Some of the topics for presentation and discussion
include: elections, can elections bring justice and
peace, how do Church and State relate to each
other, and the biblical context of election and
being elected.

The retreats are being held in each of the church
districts and the head office. All church workers
are invited to participate, from clergy, teachers,
groundskeepers, treasurers, and many other
workers. We pray for God’s wisdom and guidance
as our church workers reflect on these important
ideas.

Presentation and large-group discussion during the retreat.
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